SEPTEMBER 2022

Dear Northeast Families and Friends,

It is hard to believe we are nearly to the end of
our first quarter of school. Parent/teacher
conferences are coming up. Make sure to call
the office to schedule yours today! We had
many successful Picnic Fridays. Our Fit Clubs
were well attended too! Thank you to
everyone who helps their students be
successful every day! Northeast has a three
week fall break the first three weeks of
October. Hopefully this will be a nice time to
relax and reflect, so we can start our second
quarter of school strong. Go Falcons!

Thanks,

Gt

Mr. Justin Thorlton
Principal, Northeast Elementary Magnet School
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PARENT/TEACHER
CONFERENCES

Thursday, September 29 from 3:00-7:00PM
Friday, September from 7:30AM-10:00AM

Call our office to schedule your conference today!
(217) 444-3050
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COMPREHENSIC

PLAYBOOK

Joyful Bubbles came to our school ] Our staff is always learning new ways to help
to celebrate positive behavior at Northeast! students learn. We are currently working with
Smekens Education Solutions and using their
Comprehension Playbook to help all of our
students be successful in the classroom.

Book Fair! Fall W
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